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December 10, 2021 

 

Addendum to Letter Distributed December 9, 2021 

COVID-19 Exposure Clarification & Supplemental Information 
 

Dear Little Wound School Community, 

 

This is an addendum to the public letter distributed on December 9, 2021, about potential 

exposure to COVID-19 on Little Wound School’s campus and our school’s response. 

 

After further review of potential COVID-19 exposure within LWS, our school’s coronavirus 

response committee recommends that all students, especially those in high school, carefully self-

monitor for symptoms associated with COVID-19; a list of potential symptoms is available on 

the CDC’s website and accessible by visiting www.cdc.gov/coronavirus.  

 

The coronavirus response committee has determined that three groups of students are most at 

risk of exposure to COVID-19. These include: 

 All students participating in the girl’s high school basketball program; 

 All students attending oral interpretation events on December 3 or 4; and 

 All students attending the Native HOPE training with Clayton Small on December 7. 

 

Any student associated with one or more of these three groups is encouraged to self-isolate and 

self-monitor for symptoms of COVID-19 at this time. Additionally, these students will be 

required to provide proof of a negative COVID-19 test before returning to on-campus activities 

or instruction. To facilitate this process, Little Wound School will make COVID-19 testing 

available to these students at the high school nurse’s office on Monday, December 13. Further 

communication about, and coordination of, this testing will be facilitated by LWS staff members, 

and those students affected will be contacted with additional information. 

 

If you have any questions about Little Wound School’s response to COVID-19 or testing 

protocols, please contact our school’s nurse, Lindsee Harris (lindseeharris@littlewound.us; 605-

455-6213) or visit our school’s website. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charles Cuny, Jr. 

Superintendent, Little Wound School 
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